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PRELIMINARY CONTAMINATION ASSESSMENT: PLANNING PROPOSAL FOR 

ADDITIONAL PERMITTED USE – LOT 102 DP 775450 SHOALHAVEN STREET, 

KIAMA 

 

Dear Ms Davis 

 

During the assessment process for the planning proposal at the abovementioned 

land, it was identified that the property address referred to in the contamination report, 

which formed part of the supporting material, incorrectly referenced the subject land 

as 104 Shoalhaven Street. It is also noted that the incorrect lot is identified in Figure 1 

– Site Location.  

 

The correct street address for the Planning Proposal and Stage 2 Preliminary 

Contamination Assessment, prepared by Earth 2 Water Pty Ltd and dated 30 July 

2016, is 105-109 Shoalhaven Street, Kiama.  

 

If you require any further information regarding the abovementioned documents 

please contact the undersigned on (02) 4232 0444. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

Mark Lyndon 
Manager Strategic Planning 

 


